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February 27, 2024 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Sunrise Ridge Park, located on Faria Parkway, is in the final phases of construction, and 
we anticipate the park being opened to the public with a ribbon-cutting ceremony and 
festivities in May. Please check the City website at www.sanramon.ca.gov for details on 
the grand opening in the coming weeks. If you observe anyone using the park for 
sporting and other recreational activities prior to the grand opening, please call the non-
emergency police number (925) 973-2779.  
 
On Monday, March 11, 2024, the sports field lights in Sunrise Ridge Park will be turned 
on as a test from 6 p.m. to 10 p.m. to assess their impact on the surrounding 
neighborhood. Sports field lights throughout the city are turned on between dusk and 10 
p.m. when fields are reserved and in use by local sports leagues. The Parks Commission 
will be discussing the Sunrise Ridge sports field lighting at their Wednesday, March 13, 
2024, meeting at 7 p.m. at San Ramon City Hall, 7000 Bollinger Canyon Road. If you 
would like to provide feedback to the Parks Commission on this item, you can attend 
the meeting and speak during public comment or send an e-mail 
to parkscommission@sanramon.ca.gov. 
 
If you have any other questions related to Sunrise Ridge, please feel free to contact me 
directly at (925) 973-2611 or Kheimann@sanramon.ca.gov. 
 
 
Kathi Heimann 
Director 
Parks & Community Services Department 
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